
 

Hazel 

New guidelines from Monday 14th September.  

We are sure you will have heard by now that  restrictions are being re-introduced across England next 

week. Our school will remain open, but it may impact on you as individuals/families at the drop off and 

collection times at school. Please ensure you are adhering to the social distancing and staying within 

the law by dropping off at your designated times and on collection, leaving the area promptly with 

your child/children so as not to be considered ‘gathering.’ The new rules are set out below:  
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https://www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals
https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/education-and-learning/schools-and-colleges/school-meals/


 

 

..what a beautiful day... 

...ooo grass, long wavy grass…. 

...And bugs and  

all sorts of natural 

treasures! 

Kiberick class 



 

 

 

 



 

 


